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Case #MN24-5401 

MAJOR TRAFFIC COLLISION 
 
 

Menifee, CA – On December 31, 2024, at approximately 4:57 P.M., Menifee police officers responded 
to a report of a vehicle versus motorcycle collision near the intersection of Newport Road and Lone 
Pine Drive. The motorcycle then collided with cable communication boxes.   
 
Upon arrival, officers located a Toyota Rav4 and Honda CBR600, both with major collision damage.  It 
was determined the Toyota was being driven by a 40-year-old female and occupied by a 75-year-old 
female passenger.  Both sustained non-life-threatening injuries and were cooperative with the 
investigation.  The motorcycle was being driven by a 20-year-old male.  As a result of the collision, the 
rider of the motorcycle was ejected and sustained life-threatening injuries.  Cal Fire and American 
Medical Response (AMR) responded and provided medical aid at scene.  The rider was transported to 
a medical facility where he was listed in critical condition. 
 
Menifee Police Traffic Unit responded and took over the investigation.  All parties are current Menifee 
residents.  At this time, alcohol or drugs do not appear to be a factor.  The cause of the collision is still 
under investigation.  
 
If anyone has any information related to this collision, please contact Officer A. Balcazar with the 
Menifee Police Traffic unit at 951-723-1615, or the traffic unit at 951-723-1500. 
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